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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  

March 8 Board of Trustees meeting, 4:00 p.m., Study Area 
March 10 Report cards sent home 
  7th grade to Celtic Faire, Sonora Fairgrounds 
March 14-16 Parent Teacher Conferences, K-8 Half Days, 12:00 noon dismissal 
 

Coming up the week of March 13th we will have our parent conference week.  We will have 
12:00 dismissals on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, March 14th, 15th, & 16th for all grade levels 

(including T/K and Kindergarten).  Teachers are sending out notices to families of students they 
would like a conference.  If you have not received a notice and would like a conference, please 
contact your child’s teacher.  You can either call the school office at 586-3266 or email your 
child’s teacher.  A list of teacher emails can be found on our school website at: 
http://www.twainharteschool.com/school-information/contact/ 
 

Every year the Tuolumne County School Board hosts their “Excellence in Teaching” award 
where each school gets to nominate an excellent teacher.  They also have a Career 
Achievement Award where schools have an opportunity to put forth a teacher for this 
competitive award who has had a major impact over the span of their career.  This year Twain 
Harte School is proud to select Kimberlie Ballard as the Excellence in Teaching recipient and 
nominate Becky Berry for the Career Achievement Award.  Mrs. Berry has written, “I was 
honored to have been selected as the recipient of the Career Achievement Award for Twain 
Harte School.  It will be my pleasure to attend the March 8th board meeting.  I feel fortunate to 
have been able to teach at Twain Harte School for over 30 years and consider it a privilege to 
have taught such amazing students and worked alongside such an incredible staff.” 
 
The Just Ace It after school tennis program will be starting up again in a few weeks.  This 
awesome program is run by coach Ron Jacobs and has been a great experience for the 
students who have participated over the years.  There are two concurrent sessions that will 
start up on April 4th.  The first session is for students in grades 2-3 and goes from 2:30-3:30 
and the second session runs from 3:30-4:30 also starting on the 4th of April.  For more 
information or to sign up, go to www.justaceit.net 
 
Kindergarten Registration for the 2017-18 school year will be Wednesday, April 19.  Students 
must be 5 years old on or before September 1, 2017 to register for Kindergarten.  If your 
student turns 5 between September 2, 2017 and December 2, 2017 they are eligible for 
Transitional Kindergarten.  Copies of birth certificates, immunizations, and proof of 
residency are required to register. Please stop by the school office to pick up the 
Kindergarten Registration packet and to make your appointment for our registration day! 
 
Go Braves! 
Dan Mayers, Principal 
dmayers@twainharteschool.com 
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